
September	11,	2018	
The	Honorable	Bob	Goodlatte	
2309	Rayburn	House	Office	Building		
The	United	States	House	of	Representatives	
Washington,	D.C.	20515	
Re:	Letter	sent	to	you	on	August	13,	2018	
Dear	Representative	Goodlatte,	
I	faxed,	mailed,	and	emailed	the	August	13	letter	to	all	members	of	the	House	of	
Representatives.	Two	congressmen	told	me	that	it	was	the	congressman	in	my	
district	(Yvette	Clarke,	NY-9)	who	should	address	my	concerns.	Ms.	Clarke	has	not	yet	
responded	to	my	request	for	a	meeting	with	her	or	her	staff.	I	am	perfectly	willing	to	
discuss	the	matter	with	you	or	your	staff	in	Virginia	or	Washington	DC.		
	
Accompanying	this	fax	are	the	letter	I	sent	to	Ms.	Clarke,	the	complaint	I	filed	with	the	
Office	of	Congressional	Ethics,	and	the	email	I	sent	to	155	churches	in	Brooklyn,	
where	the	9th	district	of	NY	is	located.		
	
	
Very	truly	yours,	
	
	
David	Roemer	
345	Webster	Ave.		Apt.	4-O	
Brooklyn,	New	York	11230	
347-414-2285	
david@dkroemer.com	
faxed	to	202-225-9681	
	
	


